
 
CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA 

MEMORANDUM 
DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

DIVISION OF PLANNING AND URBAN DESIGN 
 
 
DATE: November 12, 2024 MEMO NO.: P-24-15 
 
TO:  Historic Preservation Board 
 
VIA:  Anand Balram, Planning Manager 
 
FROM: Carmen Diaz, Planner III 
 

           SUBJECT:    Certificate of Appropriateness for Design for a single-family home located in the Lakes 
Area Historic Multiple Resource Listing District. 
 

 
 
 
EXPLANATION: 
 
South Lake International LLC requests a Certificate of Appropriateness for Design for a single-family home 
located at 1051 South Southlake Drive (East), within the Lakes Area Historic Multiple Resource Listing 
District. 
 
The Applicant is asking the Historic Preservation Board to continue the item to the December 12, 2024, 
meeting to allow staff the appropriate time to continue the ongoing technical assessment. This is required 
to ensure all applicable state and local guidelines are being met through the review.  
 
 
 
 
 


